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WELCOME 2022-2023
Hello Classified Professionals and welcome
to the 2022-2023 school year. As we get
ready to start the semester, we would like to
share some things that have occurred this
summer.
The Classified Board would like to welcome
our newest officers. Sergio Arana is our new
Director of Advancement and Ariane Perez is
our new Secretary. Berenice Rodriguez was
reelected as our Vice President, Fidelia Flores
was reelected as our treasurer and Amanda
Burwick's title changed from Second Vice
President to Director of Fundraising. 
We look forward to serving our Classified
Professionals this year. 
Our President, Amparo Medina has worked
very hard to ensure our Constitution and
Bylaws have been updated and approved.
Thank you, Amparo, for your very hard work.

Sergio Arana, 
Director of Advancement

Ariane Perez, Secretary



We would like to thank
everyone that attended our

Classified End-of-Year Retreat.
We hope you enjoyed being

together again. We got many
things accomplished and

would like to thank Dr. Alarcon
and Gaby Rodriguez for being

our esteemed guests. 



Daisy Carranza - 1st Step Center Program Coordinator
Edwin Mancilla - CalWORKs - Student Services Assistant
Steven Catano - Student Business Office - Bursar
Marilu Isaias - Child Development Center - Child Development Assistant

Cindy Gullekson - Student Business Office - Bursar
Bob Sube - M&O - Director of Facilities and M&O
Aric Lopez - Public Safety - Administrative Assistant

We would like to welcome our new employees:

This month we said goodbye to:

Classified also lost Ruben Alcala. He has gone from our Career & Transfer Specialist to a
Part-Time Counselor. Congratulations Ruben!
Berenice Rodriguez has transferred from Student Development to Business Services
as the Senior Administrative Assistant. 

As you know, we have a great working relationship with Academic Senate. With that
being said, Dr. Amy Edwards is now the Dean of Liberal Studies. A huge
congratulations are in order for Dr. Edwards and a congratulations is also in order for
Dr. Elissa Caruth, who is now the Academic Senate President.

OUR FALL SEMESTER BEGINS ON AUGUST 12. CARING
CAMPUS IS LOOKING FOR HELP TO WELCOME OUR OC

STUDENTS. IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO SIGN UP, PLEASE
DO SO HERE: 

CARING CAMPUS WELCOME SIGN-UPS

Happy Birthday to Ayla Mirjafarli
who will be celebrating her

birthday this month.
Congratulations to Haida

Jimenez Martinez who celebrates
4 years with OC this month.

Edlin Marquez - Bachelors of Arts
in Psychology
Ayla Mirjafarli - Master's in School
Counseling
Dalia Espinosa - Bachelor's
Degree
Haida Jimenez Martinez - M.S. in
Counseling
Amparo Medina - M.S. in
Counseing
Berenice Rodriguez - MBA

With classes starting right around
the corner, we would like to

recognize our classified who have
completed their degrees:

If you have any information to
submit for next month's newsletter,

please fill out the form here:
Newsletter Submission Form

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090f4daba929a5fc1-welcoming2
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=a4qLu5knNE-_koX4GbwAby_nAD_hrpFAsdoWDUiZZhxUQVc0NzhPS1k4MlJUMktHOFZWQUNaTlJESiQlQCN0PWcu

